
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Subject to weather conditions. 

 

 

 

PHASE START FINISH 

Design Summer 2020 Spring 2023 

Right-of-Way Summer 2021 Summer 2023 

Utility Relocations Fall 2022 Summer 2023 

Construction Summer 2023 Summer 2024* 

PHASE COST 

Design $500,000 
Right-of-Way $30,000 
Utility Relocations $0 
Construction $1.5 million 

The project includes pedestrian improvements at seven intersections along Cleveland Avenue: Camden Avenue, E. 19th Avenue, 
Kenmore Road, Republic Avenue, Lakeview Avenue, Agler Road, and Lehner Road. Improvements consist of the installation of enhanced 
crosswalk markings, the installation of Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons (RRFB’s) or Pedestrian Hybrid Beacons (PHB’s) at each 
intersection and installation of new ADA-compliant curb ramps. Minimal pavement resurfacing is required where enhanced crosswalks are 
being installed and signage/striping will be updated to accommodate these improvements. 

 

 

Planned construction areas as of February 12th, 2024: 

Construction crews will be progressing with the planned work throughout the spring and summer of 2024 to install the intersection 

improvements along Cleveland Avenue as described above. The following months and locations are the planned construction sequencing 
for this project and are subject to change due to weather conditions, unforeseen field conditions, or material/crew availability. 

February 2024 and March 2024: CAMDEN and E. 19TH  

March 2024 through May 2024: KENMORE and REPUBLIC 

May 2024 through June 2024: LAKEVIEW, AGLER RD, and LEHNER RD 
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